
 
 

 

 

 

 
March 13, 2023 
 
BSE Limited 
Listing Department, 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, 
Mumbai 400 001 
 
 
Scrip Code: 500150 

National Stock Exchange of India Limited 
Listing Department, 
Exchange Plaza, 5th Floor, 
Plot No. C/1, G Block, 
Bandra Kurla Complex, 
Bandra (East), Mumbai-400 051 
 
Scrip Code: FOSECOIND 

 

Dear Sirs, 

 

Sub: Call with Research Analysts / Institutional Investors - Cancelled 

 

Referring to the intimation dated 10th March 2023 filed by the Company with the Stock Exchanges, 

we would like to inform that a call that was scheduled to be held with HDFC Securities Limited 

today has been cancelled for the time-being. 

 

This is in pursuance of Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) 

Regulations, 2015, as amended from time to time 

 

Kindly take a note of the above on record. 

 

Thanking you, 
Yours faithfully, 
 
For FOSECO INDIA LIMITED 
 
 
 
Mahendra Kumar Dutia 
Controller of Accounts and Company Secretary 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


		2023-03-13T12:56:14+0530
	MAHENDRA KUMAR DUTIA




